
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Amendment 9 – 2024/25 Racing 

 

Racing SA wishes to advise that following inspections by Stewards and the Racing SA Industry 

Track Manager, in consultation with the Jamestown Racing Club, the meeting set down for 

Saturday 5th October 2024 has been abandoned. 

 

 

 

Local environmental impacts, including a lack of recent rainfall have deemed the surface 

unsuitable to race. Racing SA will continue to work with and support the club. 

 

 

 

Racing SA will continue to monitor upcoming race programs and entries, to determine the need 

for dividing races at other meetings in proximity to Saturday week, to ensure horses likely to 

have competed at Jamestown, have available options to race. 
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